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Fun fact of the week!


An ostrich's eye is bigger than its brain.











What have we been learning this week?


Literacy


This week we have done lots of reading comprehension practise! We are getting really good at it too! We love using a coloured pencil to find the information in the text. We also wrote a wonderful recount on our trip to the chapel. We are so proud of our progress in writing this year!


 


Science 


Wow! We loved Science this week! We were real life scientists and took part in an experiment. We took part in a growth comparison experiment to see if as children we get faster the more we grow. Our conclusion was that your age doesn’t impact how fast we are! Ask your children to tell you all about it at home. 





Maths


This week we were identifying equal and unequal groups and learned how to use repeated addition. We are loving multiplication! Next week we will be learning how to use arrays and write multiplication sums! 





 








Broomhall Chapel


We had a wonderful Wednesday at Broomhall chapel learning all about the Christmas. We met all of the characters from the Christmas story such as Angel Gabriel, Mary, Joseph, the shepherds and heard all their stories about the new born king. We even met a real life sheep called Ruby and we even got to give her a pat. 





Next week


Christmas play 


Our Christmas play is coming along wonderfully and we just can’t wait to show it to you all next week! Thank you to everyone that has sent in costumes. We would like to ask that ALL costumes are in by Monday please, in time for dress rehearsals. 





Well done, well done!


Well done Ruby Class for your wonderful manners this week! You have all worked so hard to be kind, caring and polite towards one another.


We hope you have a wonderful weekend! As always, if there is anything at all you would like to discuss with either myself or another member of the Year2 team please do not hesitate to catch me to make an appointment after school. 





Miss Poppleton, Mrs Tomlinson and Miss Williams Day





This is an array!





The answer is 6! 





This array is showing 3X2 and 


2X3





Special moment from the week


Our special moment of the week goes to Adriana! What wonderful confidence you have developed!
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Ruby Class learning letter


26.11.18 - 30.11.18





Our Sound Superstars! 
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  Teamwork   Resilience    Independence     Curiosity      Caring











